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MCG Cite AutoAuth Correction – June 2022 

 
Dear Provider: 
 
Molina Healthcare of Utah previously sent a communication regarding the introduction of a new self-
service method for submitting Advanced Imaging prior authorization requests. This communication 
erroneously instructed you to reach out to MCG if you wished to learn more about MCG Cite AutoAuth. 
Rather than reaching out to MCG, we are now requesting that you reach out to your respective Molina 
Provider Services representative and they will put you in contact with the appropriate Molina resource to 
address your questions and/or concerns.  
 
Thank you for your partnership in caring for Molina Healthcare members.  
 
Please reach out to your assigned Provider Services Representative if you have any questions.  
If you do not know who your Provider Services Representative is, please send an email to: 
MHUProviderServicesRequests@MolinaHealthCare.Com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Molina Healthcare of Utah  
 
 

The Special Provider Bulletin is a newsletter distributed to all network providers 
serving beneficiaries of Molina Healthcare of Utah health care plans. 
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